
Any student who leaves a classroom during instructional time must have a hall
pass from the teacher.

Only one student is permitted to leave the classroom at one time. 

Students are not permitted to leave the classroom to go to the restroom
during the first or last fifteen minutes of class. Teacher discretion is advised
in the event of an emergency and contact with the parent should be made.

Excessive requests to use the restroom will be referred to administration for
parent contact to confirm any extenuating circumstances.
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